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Certificate of FDA Compliance 
 
 
 
 
Date:   January 05, 2024 
 
 
To:   Valued Customer 
 
From:   Joe Wang – Global Sourcing Manager 
 
Subject:  FDA compliance Letter – Aluminum Foil 
 
Product Description: Aluminum Foil.   
 
Dear Valued Customer: 

This letter is to certify that our Inteplast Aluminum Foil items (rolls / sheets / 
containers / lids) are in compliance with FDA regulations for food contact and 
storage. 
 
The products described above conform completely to the Federal Food, Drug and 
Cosmetic act (the act) and all applicable Food Additive regulations, including Title 21 
CFR. Section 175.300 and Compliance Policy Guides Sec. 545.500. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Joe Wang 
Global Sourcing Manager 
Inteplast Group – IBS Division 

 
 
 

 
 

 


